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DIGOS CITY DIVISION

Office of the Schools Diyision
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Superintendent

To                     Lyra o. Pilarte, MD-Medical officer Ill

Subject :          STAKBHOLDBRS CONSULTATIVE unETING REGARDING TIIE
RECENT RISE in RERTUssls CASEs IN DAVAo REGloN

Date       :          October 04, 2023

Attached is a letter from the Provincial Health Office dated September 28, 2023,
which is serf-explanatory.

'Ihavelling expenses  sham be charged against local funds subject to the usual
accounting and auditing rules and regulations.

F`or information and strict compliance.

For and in the absence of OIC=SDS

¥,o*£,+k%
Chief ES- SGOD
Officer-in-charge
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Enclosure: As stated.
OsOS/HNI/bop

Address: Roxas cor. Lopez Jaena Street, Zone 11, Digos City (8002)
Telephone Nos.: (082) 553-8375; (082) 553-8396
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September 28, 2023

Republic of the Philippines
Province of Davao del Sun

PROVINCIAL HEALTH OFFICE
Lapu-Lapu Street, Zone Ill, Digos City

Tel. No. (082) 272 3735
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MELANIE P. ESTACIO, Phd
OIC - Schools Division Superintendent
Roxas St. Digos City, Davao del Sur

Goodday!

/ apY2@

10'.02`

The  Provincial  Health  Office  through  the  National  Immunization  Program  will  convene  a
stakeholders  consultative  meeting  regarding  the recent rise  in pertussis  cases  in  our region.  The

purpose of this meeting is to assess the current situation and discuss strategies to mitigate the spread
of pertussis in our community.

Anent  to  this,  we  would  like  to  invite  your  Head  of  Health  and  Nutrition  Unit  to  the
aforementioned activity to be held on October 11, 2023 at 9:00 A.M at Hotel De Crisbelle, Digos
City, Davao del Sur.

Thank you for your attention to this matter and for your dedication to promoting the health and well-
being of our community. We look forward to your participation.

Respectfully yours,

JONNA A. MASONGSONG. MD. FPSMS. MAIIA. MPH
Provincial Health Officer


